

11/28/23

Zoom meeting started 7:25PM

Henry has been going back and forth with John McDonald and Matt Simpson and wants to hold off on sending a letter out to Ernst and Rice until he can talk with Dan Stec, who has been having some objections. Henry has a meeting with Dan Stec on Thursday. John McDonald has a good relationship with the Governor and that works in our favor but discussion about holding off on that avenue until we know the deal with Stec.

Governor letters (one to Governor and a cc to Ashley Dougherty) are dated and ready to go out along with the ELPOI statement of opposition and Quotes.

Discussion about Keith Shear being out contact at Dan Stec's office thru Rolf in the past and not having any direct contact with Dan.

Copy of letter from the Paddack's sent to Henry to use in possible discussion with NYS attorney general in relation to the state having a possible lawsuit filed due to decreased property values from a barricaded boat launch.

Discussion about a plan B initiated by Chris Hyde with no good options yet. Possibility of a key being available to residents from possible sources was discussed along with the issues of people having to deal with that. Encouragement made to come up with a better plan B.

Zoom meeting adjourned 8:05PM

Keith Park

President ELPOI